
 

26 November 2015 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
Please find below details of our forthcoming planned activities in celebration of the end of term; 
 
Wednesday 9th December – Nottingham Playhouse Pantomime 
On Wednesday 9th December we will be taking the majority of students to see the pantomime 
'Dick Whittington at The Nottingham Playhouse. We shall be leaving school at 1:30pm, travelling to 
the playhouse by Sharpes Coach Company. We shall return to school at approximately 5pm, 
although this may be slightly later depending on traffic. We have arranged for the school bus to 
take those students using this service at the slightly later time of 5.10pm  
Please email Mrs Douglas at JDouglas@nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk if you would like any further 
information about this event. 
 
Thursday 10th December – Christmas Medley Performance 
The school music and drama groups will be performing a medley of Christmas songs and acts at 
an evening performance commencing at 6:30pm. If you would like to reserve tickets then please 
email: contact@nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk stating the number of tickets required or complete the 
attached reply slip. There will be a maximum allocation of 3 tickets per family due to the limited 
space we have available and they will be distributed on a first come first served basis and are free 
of charge. The school charity group will be serving refreshments and running a raffle. All proceeds 
will be donated to the ‘starfish’ charity who are supporting the refugee crisis in Lesbos. Any 
contributions to the raffle will be gratefully received. 
 
Friday 11th December – Wear Your Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas Dinner and Last Day 
of Term  
Students are invited to wear a Christmas jumper to school on Friday 11th December for a 
voluntary donation of £1 towards the valuable work of ‘Save the Children’, ‘Macmillan’ and ‘Make a 
Wish’. This jumper should just replace their normal school jumper, with the rest of the school 
uniform being worn as usual. This is in conjunction with the national event of wearing a Christmas 
jumper day which is taking place after we break up for the Christmas holiday. 
 
Christmas dinner will be served during a slightly extended lunchtime, with vegetarian and halal 
options available. 
 
Students will also participate in an achievement assembly, where a variety of their achievements 
over the term are celebrated and the afternoon will comprise of a reward activity for the winning 
house from this term and tutor activities for all other houses. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very restful holiday and a prosperous New Year. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs J. Brown 
Head of School 
  

mailto:contact@nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk


 

Please return this reply slip to the school office 
 
Thursday 10th December – Christmas Medley Performance 
 
 
Please can I/we reserve     _______  tickets (maximum of 3) for the evening performance starting 
at 6.30pm 
 
Name of child ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Tutor group    __________________________ 
 
 


